
Emergency One is now offering serological testing for COVID-19. The tests are intended for individuals 
who may have had COVID-19 symptoms but are no longer symptomatic. 

If you have been diagnosed with COVID-19 or had symptoms consistent with COVID-19 and have 
recovered for more than 10 days, this test may be able to detect the presence of antibodies indicating an 
immune response to a past COVID-19 infection. 

The test uses blood samples to determine if the individual may have produced an immune response to 
the SARS-CoV-2 virus. 

If you are interested in receiving an antibody test because of a past illness, or just to see if you have 
developed an immune response to the SARS-CoV-2 virus, please visit any of our Emergency One 
locations to be tested or get in line, online at www.eoneurgentcare.com.   

http://www.eoneurgentcare.com/



